



Director of Culture and Environment: Paul Billington

Meersbrook Park, Brook Road, Sheffield S8 9FL

Tel: 0114 2 500 500 Fax: 0114 255 2375 E-mail: miriam.stayte@sheffield.gov.uk

Website: www.sheffield.gov.uk

Date:

August 2014

Dear Resident

I am writing to update you with progress on the Clay Wood and Park Hill Green Links projects.

Work on the schemes has progressed well. Everything except the new planting should be finished by the end of August, and the site will be open to the public again at the beginning of September.

The planting will be carried out in the autumn – this will give the new plants and trees the chance to get a good start by settling them in while they're dormant and don't need watering. We won't need to close the site for this to be done.

I'd also like to invite you to the opening ceremony for the new routes on Saturday September 6th, at 11.45am at the Cholera Monument. We've planned this to coincide with the Sheaf Valley Festival, which will take place the same day. After the ribbon cutting there will be a procession, led by a brass band and majorettes, down the new path from the monument to the amphitheatre, where the festival will commence. We hope as many people as possible will join in the procession, either on foot or on a bicycle, tricycle or scooter!

More information about the festival is available from the Friends of Sheaf Valley Park, who you can contact at fosvpsheffield@gmail.com.

If you have any concerns or questions please email me at Miriam.Stayte@sheffield.gov.uk or contact us directly on 0114 2500 500.

You can find out more about the schemes by going to www.sheffield.gov.uk and typing Clay Wood Green Link or Park Hill Green Link into the search box.

Miriam Stayte Project Officer

"We aim to ensure that you fully understand the contents of this correspondence. We welcome any feedback you may have on how we can improve our communication with you".

Large print versions of this letter are available by telephoning (0114) 273 6952

